
 

KRA WEBSITE POLICY & DISCLAIMER 

 

The Kenya Revenue Authority (hereinafter referred to as KRA) website Policy and 

disclaimer governs the manner in which KRA uses, maintains and discloses 

information through its website ‘www.kra.go.ke’ (hereinafter referred to as 

‘website’), and that ordered or received via all products and services offered by 

KRA.  

The information in the KRA website as well as any documents ordered or received 

via this site have been prepared for information purposes only, and are not tax 

advice. Transmission and/or receipt of any information contained in our web 

pages or any document thereon does not therefore constitute tax advisor-client 

relationship.  

While Kenya Revenue Authority makes every effort to ensure that the information 

contained on its website is accurate, up-to-date and relevant, this information as 

well as any documents ordered or received via any of KRA products or services 

are subject to change and may be incomplete, no longer current at a particular 

point in time or inaccurate due to human error.  KRA disclaims all liability for 

these errors or omissions.  Further, the information obtained on the website as 

well as any documents ordered or received via any of our services is provided on 

an “as is basis” and KRA makes no representations or warranties of any kind with 

respect to the information.  KRA disclaims all such representations and warrants, 

including warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular purpose. 

Kenya Revenue Authority, its employees, or other representatives will not be 

liable for damages arising out of or in connection with the use of information 

stored or obtained from our website.  This is a comprehensive  limitation of 

liability that applies to all damages of any kind, including (without limitation) 



compensatory, direct, indirect, or consequential damages, loss of data, income, or 

profit, loss of or damage to property, and claims of third parties. 

Through this website you are able to link to other websites which are not under 

the control of KRA.  Consequently, KRA has no control over the nature, content 

and availability of those sites. The inclusion of any links does not necessarily imply 

a recommendation or endorsement of the views expressed within them.  KRA 

does not also take any responsibility in the manner in which third parties may 

present KRA website or extracts thereon in their websites. 

KRA has the discretion to update this policy at any time and without reference to 

any client.   

By using this website, you signify your acceptance of this policy.  If you do not 

agree to this policy, please do not use the KRA website.  Your continued use of 

this site following the posting of changes to this policy will be deemed your 

acceptance of those changes. 

 

If you have any questions about this Policy, the practices of this site, or your 

dealings with this site, please contact us at: CIC@kra.go.ke . 

 


